
17.5.24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines for next week have been emailed to you and are ready for 

view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php 

They contain important information about the upcoming week so please ensure you read 

your year-group headlines. 

 

Y5 & Y6 WALKING HOME FROM SCHOOL 

If your child is in Year 5 or 6, and you would like to give them permission to walk home 

from school starting after the May half term, please complete the Google Form by 

12.00pm on Thursday 23rd May 2024 https://forms.gle/yQsTbDDpRvZxzgFd7 

 

PRE-LOVED BOOK SALE: Donations required! 

If you have any books for the PTA pre-loved Book Sale which is after school on 

Thursday 23rd May, please bring them into the school office. Many thanks. 

 

LEARN TO RIDE SESSIONS – CHILDREN IN YEARS 4-6 

There may be an opportunity at SPJS for some pupils in Y4-6 to be taught how to learn 

to ride a bike. The sessions are targeting specifically complete beginners or very 

wobbly riders. If you would like to express an interest in signing your child up, please 

fill in the Google Form. We will then liaise with the Sutton and Kingston Cycling Team to 

see if we can facilitate this at school. https://forms.gle/JtJB1DP4oHbxZT7QA 

 

REMINDERS 

• Art & Design Family Evening: Wednesday 3rd June. Letter will be sent out early 

next week. 

• Thursday 23rd May – PTA Pre Loved Book Sale in the playground 

• Friday 24th May is an INSET DAY, so children finish school on Thursday 23rd May at 

their usual times: Y3/4 at 3.20pm and Y5/6 at 3.25pm. 

 

ALL ABOARD CLUB PLAY SESSIONS 

If you have a children with Special Education Needs, you may be interested in some 

inclusive play sessions with the All Aboard Club. Follow the link below for more 

information and to book a session: 

https://preview.mailerlite.io/emails/webview/99389/121228958892033444 

 

Have a great weekend! 

SPJS Team 


